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BLESSINGS ON AUGUST 11, 2024 

College bound Steve Karlik and Laurel 
Winsor received blessings from Pastor 
Steve.  Preschool teachers were 
installed.  Nativity preschool students 
and students of all ages had a 
blessing of the backpacks and 
received a little Jesus. 
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News Nativity  

 

 

A LOSS IN THE FAMILY 

Sam Snyder passed away at the age of 87 on August 8. He was at his son, Sam 
Jr.’s home in Mt. Pleasant, SC with his second son, Bob there also. 

The sons want everyone at Nativity to know that Sam loved and missed us all. 

 

 

GOD’S WORK OUR HANDS SUNDAY IS SEPT. 8! 
On Sunday Sept. 8th, Nativity is taking the opportunity to be a part of thousands of other churches 
of the Evangelical Lutheran Church in America (ELCA) — one church, freed in Christ to serve and 
love our neighbor. We will serve God by serving God’s people by assembling bags of food for 
our Act Love Walk ministry. A morning of worship, fellowship and service all rolled into one!  

 

 

NEW!  THE GOOD NEWS FROM THE GARDENS PODCAST 
This is the audio of Sunday morning’s scripture and message made available 
following Sunday’s service. Did Pastor Steve say something in his message you’d like 
to hear again? Or maybe you missed Sunday worship, and you’d like to hear the 
scripture and message. Or perhaps you’d like to share the good news with someone 
that needs to hear it? Now you can! Use the QR code to Go to the Sunday's Sermons 
page of Nativity's website. There you can listen to the podcast, and navigate to the 
podcast website to subscribe via your preferred podcast player. Enjoy, and share!  

 

 

LISTEN! CONVERSATIONS WITH THE COMMUNITY 
Both God and Jesus said, “Listen”. It was a heads up that what they were about to say was 
important. I believe everyone has something important to say. Everyone has a story, an event that 
helps to define who they are, and possess the power to connect us to one another in ways that only 
the Holy Spirit can.  
  
Who will we listen to next? Maybe you! Contact Pastor Steve at pastor@pbnativity.com before he 
contacts you! 
 
 

BIBLE, BAGELS AND BREW BIBLE STUDY 
Bible Study on Tuesday from 9:30-10:30. A time of faith, fellowship and the preaching text for the 
coming Sunday.  Everyone is welcome. 
 

 

WOMEN’S LOVE CIRCLE 

Love Circle will meet Monday, September 9th at 9:30 a.m. in the church reception area.  All women 
are invited to join for Bible study and fellowship.   

 

 

mailto:pastor@pbnativity.com
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GIVING TO NATIVITY 
To explore and give to a specific ministry of Nativity, us the QR codes below to navigate to 
our webpage where you can learn about us and through PayPal.  Thank you, and God bless! 

Church Operations            Preschool                     Community Service & Outreach 

 

 

 

 

 

THRIVENT  

Thrivent.com is an excellent way to invest your money with a religious based organization.  Once 
you become a Thrivent member, you are able to host two action teams a year.  An action team can 
be formed to raise money for someone in need, help in the community and especially helps to fund 
our two sandwich making events each month.  If you are a Thrivent member and are able to host 
an event, go online to Thrivent.com to apply or contact kari@pbnativity or 561-622-4998 Monday 
through Friday, 10am to 3pm.  Thrivent will sponsor up to $250 for each team.  There is no cost to 
you.   

Thrivent members also remember to direct your Choice Dollars to your favorite non profit or charity 
yearly.      
   

LUTHERAN DISASTER RESPONSE 
Would you like to support those persons who have been affected by wildfires, hurricanes, 
tornadoes, flooding from torrential rains, and more?  Go to ELCA website and click on Lutheran 
Disaster Response to give.   
      

YOUTH SHARING THEIR EXPERIENCE FROM LUTHEROCK CAMP     
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PARENTS’ NIGHT OUT VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

Nativity is planning a community ministry event on Saturday, September 21st, to support children 
with an evening of activities, dinner, and a movie.  We are reaching out for volunteers, adults and 
youth to help make our event a success! 

Parents volunteering will not be charged for their children (ages 3 and potty trained through 5th 
grade) who attend the Parent Night Out event.   

Please note that if this date isn’t possible, reply to Carol Duvall at (410)570-1735 expressing your 
interest in volunteering for one of the following dates: 

 Saturday, October 19th 

 Saturday, November 2nd 

 Saturday, December 14th 

We need a few adult volunteers to work one of three shifts:  (1) 4-6pm, (2) 6-8pm, or (3) 5-9pm. 

We also need middle and high school youth to walk alongside the younger children and assist in the 
activities (4:15-9pm).  At 4:15pm, there will be a general volunteer orientation for our youth 
volunteers. 

Please use the code below to register as a volunteer before Sept 6th.  You may also use the link 
https://nativity.churchtrac.com/connect?ei=FC9GF4H 
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News 
Preschool 

AUGUST SCHOOL BIRTHDAY 

8/29      Saphira Corbite 

 

SEPTEMBER SCHOOL BIRTHDAY 

9/21 Luke Lowen 
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Ministries Feeding  
 

GREAT NEWS! ACT, LOVE, WALK UPDATE... 
 On Monday 8/19 Mike Moore, Lakesa Ferguson, and Pastor Steve visited three potential ministry 
sites for Act Love Walk. Lake Park Library, and two extended stay motels in the area with large 
populations of school children received our mobile food pantry/ice cream truck ministry sales pitch 
with hearts wide open! We have the green light to feed to Act as Jesus taught. Love as we are 
loved, and Walk with God’s people. That is the great news! The sobering news is that the demand 
for food assistance is great. As soon as we iron out a couple of small details, we will be heading to 
these ministry sites. Mike Moore and his team will be developing opportunities to collect non-
perishables from the greater community. There are a number of ways you can help. First, help stock 
the food pantry. Bring the following items to church and place on cart in Family Room: 

Spices   Canned Fruit   Baby Food 
Oatmeal  Canned Veggies  Boxed Saltines 
Canned Meats Instant potatoes  Ramen Noodles 
Canned Soup  Gravy    Bottled Water 
   Powdered Milk 
  
Monetary donations are greatly appreciated as well!   
Want to help and or give to this ministry? Contact Mike Moore at mtmoore1313@gmail.com, or talk 
to him at church! God is good!  
  
 

SANDWICH MAKING 
Our next 2nd Saturday Take Home Sandwich Making is September 14th. All 
six kits have been registered for.  Please sign up for October and beyond if 
you would like to reserve a kit containing supplies to make 50 sandwiches.  
Go online to the link below to sign up for one or more of the kits.  The kits 
may be picked up on the second Friday of each month between 11am and 
4pm.  You take them home to assemble and then bring the completed 
sandwiches back on the following day, Saturday at 9:00am in front of 
Nativity for delivery.  Please sign up today to help feed the homeless and 
hungry at Signup genius link:  https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/9040549A4A72BA7F94-46859274-2ndsaturday 
Thank you August sandwich makers:  Linda, Max and West Roehl, Owen, Ashton and Evan Flynn, 
Stan and Mary-Ann Speck, Carol Duvall and Michael Segal.  Thank you to Thrivent for hosting this 
event and Linda Roehl for shopping, preparing and delivering. 
This is a new link.  Please be sure to use this sign up and not any previous link you may have. 
 

You may sign up early for upcoming months.   

 

THIRD MONDAY SANDWICH MAKING 

Our onsite sandwich making ministry will be Monday, September 16th at 9:30am in the church 
reception area where we will prepare approximately 400 sandwiches to be delivered for the 
homeless and hungry.   Please join us if you have an hour to spare.  Plastic gloves will be provided. 
 

Thank you to August sandwich makers:  Ceil Thomas, Kathy Brockelbank, Kari Donnelly, Tom Kuhn, 
Lakesa Ferguson, Pastor Steve Winsor, Charlie Beiser and Mike Moore.  Also thank you to John & 
Nancy Steffen and Kathy B. for shopping and for Pastor Steve, Mike and Lakesa for delivering the 
finished sandwiches to St. George’s.  Thank you to Thrivent for funding our ministry.   
 

DONATIONS ACCEPTED 
If you would like to help keep our feeding ministries alive, please write a check to Nativity and write 
in memo line ‘sandwich making’ or bring in pantry food items like rice, beans, vegetables, cereal, 
etc. for our Act, Love, Walk Ministry. 
If you are a Thrivent member, please apply for an Action Team to help fund one of the sandwich 
making events.  You may talk to Nancy Steffen, Linda Roehl or Kari in the church office to find out 
what month needs financing.  Thank you in advance. 

 

 

mailto:mtmoore1313@gmail.com
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This is a mental health 
support group that is offered 
to local teen girls who are in 
high school at no cost to 
them.  Please contact The 
Counseling Center at 561-
622-5423 for more 
information.  This will be a 
safe space where teens can 
explore life stressors and 
mental health challenges.   
This can help teens enhance 
coping skills, learn more tools 
to handle stress, and 
increase awareness of their 
own mental health status. 
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Happy Birthday This Month To: 

If your birthday or anniversary is not listed in our newsletter, please contact 
the church office with your information, 561-622-4998 or 
kari@pbnativity.com. 

9/5       Kathy Brockelbank 

9/6       Audrey Laven 

9/7       Jim Clark 

9/9       Karen Kraatz 

9/12     Nancy Morrissey 

9/12     Denise Varlack-Joseph 

9/13     Owen Flynn 

9/15     Susannah Johnsen 

9/17     Frank Lynch 

9/18     Christopher Hoekstra 

9/20     Moon 

FOLLOWING LIFE AT NATIVITY 
Keep up with what’s going on at Nativity by following us on Facebook. Search @PBNativity within 
Facebook. Follow us on Instagram at nativitylutheranpbg. 
 

Thank you to all for your continued support! 

Your support and contributions will enable us to meet our goals and 
improve our ability to serve.  Your generous donation will help fund our 
missions. Donate today on our website or by scanning this QR code with 
your phone: 

 
Website: https://nativitylutheranpbg.com/ 

Happy Anniversary This Month To: 

9/20     Moon & Chere Jacobs 

9/21     Dennis & Lou Johnson 

https://nativitylutheranpbg.com/
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Sunday Monday 
 

Tuesday 
 

Wednesday 
 

Thursday 
 

Friday 
 

Saturday 

1 
 
9a Worship  
10:30a 
Congregation 
Meeting 

2 
 
Labor Day 
Closed/No 
School 
 
5:45p 12-step-
FH 
 

3 
9:30-10:30a 
Bibles, Bagels & 
Brew 
 
12-12:45p 
Tippy Toes 
6p 12-step FH 
7:30p 12-step-
FH 

4 
 
8:45a Children’s 
Chapel 

5 
 

6 7 
 
 
 
 
 

8 
 
9a Worship  
God’s Work, 
Our Hands 
 

9 
 
9:30a Women’s 
Love Circle 
 
5:45p 12-step-
FH 
 

10 
9:30-10:30a 
Bibles, Bagels & 
Brew 
 
12-12:45p 
Tippy Toes 
6p 12-step FH 
7:30p 12-step-
FH 
 

11 
 
 
8:45a Children’s 
Chapel 

12 
 
 
 
 

13 
 
11a-4pm 
Sandwich Kit 
pick up 

14 
 
9a Sandwich Kit 
drop off 

15 
 
9a Worship 
 
 
 
 

16 
 
9:30a Sandwich 
Making 
 
 
5:45p 12-step-
FH 

17 
9:30-10:30a 
Bibles, Bagels & 
Brew 
12-12:45p 
Tippy Toes 
6p 12-step FH 
 
7:30p 12-step-
FH 

18 
 
8:45a Children’s 
Chapel 

19 
 

20 
 
 

21 
 
 
Parents’ Night 
Out 

22 
 
9a Worship 
 
 

23 
 
 
 
 
5:45p 12-step-
FH 

24 
9:30-10:30a 
Bibles, Bagels & 
Brew 
 
12-12:45p 
Tippy Toes 
6p 12-step FH 
7:30p 12-step-
FH 

25 
 
8:45a Children’s 
Chapel 

26 
 
 
 

27 
 
 
 

28 
 

29 
9a Worship 
 
 

30 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5:45p 12-step-
FH 
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Pastor: 
 Pastor Steve Winsor 
 swinsor73@gmail.com 
 (727)542-0287 
      
 
School Director: 
 Pia Heiser 
 pia@pbnativity.com 
 
 
Office Manager: 
 Kari Donnelly 
 kari@pbnativity.com 
 Cell: 561 676-7361 
 
Music Director: 
 Yinyu Li 
 yinyugrandpiano@gmail.com 
   
 
Teachers: 
  Judy Novoa 2’s Teacher 
   Theresa Saccone 3’s Teacher 
       Sandra Calle, VPK Teacher 
     Caitlin Morrissey, VPK Co-Teacher 

President:                         Abby Moore 
 214-354-4827 

abigailbmoore@gmail.com 
   
Vice-President:                  Carol Duvall 

410-570-1735 
carol.a.duvall@gmail.com 

 
Treasurer:                             Jim Clark 
 
Secretary:                  Hollond Romaine 

561-267-0543 
hollondann45@gmail.com 

 
 
Council Members at Large:                            

 
               Shonda Staudt 

561-358-2442 
cpateach13@gmail.com 

 
Micah Miller 

407-415-7367 
millermicah15@gmail.com 

 
Denise Varlack Joseph 

561-371-3035 
varlack.de@gmail.com 

Leaders 
Other Church  

Prayer Chain:     Sandy McClellan 
alexandria.mcclellan@gmail.com 
   
Women’s Ministry: Ceil Thomas 
bamacat7@gmail.com 
 
Act, Love, Walk (Mobile Ministry): 
MichaelMoore  mtmoore1313@gmail.com 
 
Take Home Sandwich Making: 
Linda Roehl   lindaroehl411@gmail.com 
 
3rd Monday Sandwich Making: 
John & Nancy Steffen  
nancysteffen7@gmail.com 
 
Development Committee:  Michael Segal 
msegal524@gmail.com 

NATIVITY LUTHERAN CHURCH  
4075 HOLLY DRIVE 

PALM BEACH GARDENS,   FL   33410 
561-622-4998 
Pbnativity.com 

God’s work... 

...Our hands 


